
Whilst typing the newsletter this 

morning, I looked out of my window 

and saw the birds flying around 

chirping their conversations to each 

other, the wind gently moving the 

leaves in the trees and my cat lying 

stretched out in the sunshine. I 

thought how blessed we are to be 

able to enjoy all the wonders of 

God’s beautiful creation. Whilst the 

sun is shining and you still have 

some of the Summer holidays to    

enjoy, why not try going on a family 

nature walk and see how many 

different creatures and living things 

you can spot. I think you’ll be       

surprised if you just stand and look 

and listen. Have a wonderful week. 

God bless. 

                           Lisa. 

Joke Book 

What bird is always out of breath? 

A Puffin? 

What do you get when you 

cross a parrot with a centipede? 

A walkie talkie!  

Grass Heads 

You will need: 

An old pair of tights or pop sock 

Grass seed 

Compost or soil 

Small yoghurt pot 

Decorations-googly eyes, pipe cleaners, fabric etc 

 

1. Cut off a 20cm piece of tights that includes the toe. 

2. Stretch the tight over a large cup or mug, and spoon in about 2 tea-

spoons full of grass seeds.  

3. Pack in some compost or soil until the head is roughly the size of a 

tennis ball. 

4. Tie a knot to close the end of the tight. 

5. You can make a nose or ears by grabbing a bit of tight and twisting. 

Fasten base of the nose with some thread or a small rubber band.  

6. Decorate the face. 

7. Half-fill the yoghurt container with water, and put the head on top, 

with the excess stocking dangling down into the water.  

8. Water the top of the head to moisten the compost/soil. 
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Prayer Corner 

Thank you Lord for the wonders of 

your creation, which you entrusted to 

our care. 

Help us to look after our world and 

each other. 

 Amen.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week’s Hope Club session is now on St Nicholas’s YouTube channel. If you 

would like to watch it here is the link: https://youtu.be/VEo5TeVjk9M  

There is also the Dynamic Dan Magic Man video which you can find 

here: https: //youtu.be/nktY-Fjm0Mo  

https://youtu.be/VEo5TeVjk9M?fbclid=IwAR2mdtPHAfrGL-0_DjBof46DIHQJuQrpPvmXeyVxkkooeropmh67xpczhv0


 

 

 


